
 

 

 

 

Covid-19 testing at home throughout the Easter 

holidays  

Following the success of the asymptomatic testing programme on the return to 

school, it is vital to keep testing at home throughout the Easter holidays and into the 

summer term. Your child will be given a new supply of tests on either Thursday or 

Friday this week. Please remember to - 

● test twice a week at home from now on  

● report results online and to Bosworth Academy as positive, negative or void.  

● continue to test twice weekly over the Easter holidays 

● test before returning to school for the summer term, either the night 

before, or morning of, the first day back, to find and isolate any positive 

cases 

Families and households can also access home test kits for adults.  Parents and carers of 

children who have been advised to self-isolate by their school or by NHS Test and Trace are 

now able to apply for a Test and Trace Support Payment or discretionary payment of £500, if 

they meet the eligibility criteria.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result?utm_source=23%20March%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdEd26nENbmQGLX2YO1XllnqKcHW44axxTXcIEAPnfFXV76Nw/viewform
http://www.gov.uk/school-household-testing?utm_source=23%20March%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/test-and-trace-support-payment-scheme-claiming-financial-support/claiming-financial-support-under-the-test-and-trace-support-payment-scheme?utm_source=22%20March%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19

